
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Teresa Hayes [mailto:terandtom@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 7:59 AM 
Subject: amend regs 
 
I support the proposed changes to APCE Commission regulations 5 and 6 that ban all new large and 
medium animal feeding operations in the Buffalo River watershed.  The benefits from such operations 
are for only a very few, while the risks and the costs are for the many.  The water quality is at great risk, 
the tourist community suffers, the local farmers suffer, the health of the nearby community suffers. 
 
Please understand--I strongly support the ban on Cafos in the Buffalo River watershed. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Thomas Maly 
Jasper, Arkansas 
 


